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Sean Roberts

From: Alex Yendole

Sent: 05 November 2013 15:53

To: Programme Officer

Subject: Review terminology of ‘Strategic Frameworks’ in paragraph 13.21

Dear Sean 

 

Review terminology of ‘Strategic Frameworks’ in paragraph 13.21 

 

Following the hearing session on 1 November 2013 the Council has considers the terminology of Strategic 

Frameworks in paragraph 13.21. To provide clarification the Council propose to replace the words Strategic 

Frameworks with Master Plans in paragraph 13.21 to read as follows: 

 

“… in the on-going preparation of Master Plans Strategic Frameworks for these sites.” 

 

In addition the Council propose to amend the first sentence of paragraph 13.18 as set out below: 

 

“… associated infrastructure and other site requirements, to prepare Master Plans Strategic Frameworks.” 

 

In addition the Council propose to amend the first sentence of paragraph 13.19 as set out below: 

 

“A particularly important issue addressed through the work on the Master Plans Strategic Frameworks is the 

approach to developer contributions …” 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Alex 


